Jones, William V., EMNRD

From: Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 8:34 AM

To: Jereme_Robinson@oxy.com

Cc: Brent_Sonnier@oxy.com; Jones, William V., EMNRD
Subject: Re: Elk Wallow 11 State #5

Good Morning Jereme,

Please accept this as confirmation of your email dated 3/23/11 regarding OXY's proposal for EOG to allow
OXY 90-days from 3/28/2011 to perform a cement squeeze behind pipe and test the Delaware formation in
regard to our C-108/SWD application, Elk Wallow 11 State 5.

EOG agrees to the specified time frame in your proposal for the cement squeeze. EOG understands that by
allowing OXY 90-days for the work to be performed, OXY will not protest the C-108/SWD application of our
Elk Wallow 11 State 5 currently filed with NMOCD.

If you need additional information, please feel free to contact me.
Regards,

Stan Wagner

Regulatory Analyst

EOG Resources - Midland Division
432-686-3689

v ---03/23/2011 03:05:47 PM---Stan: Per our conversation on the phone today please accept this email as a
conformation as well as

From: <Jereme Robinson@oxy.cony>

To: <stan_wagner(@eoLrcsources.com>

Ce: <william.v.jones@state.nm.us>, <Brent_Sonnier{@oxy.con™
Date: 03/23/2011 03:05 PM

Subject: Elk Wallow 11 State #5

Stan:

Per our conversation on the phone today please accept this email as a conformation as
well as information to EOG for the following:

OXY will not protest the C-108/SWD for the subject well in lieu of:
EOG allowing OXY 90-days from 3/28/2011 to squeeze cement behind pipe to recomplete and
test the Delaware formation.

OXY's concern was the mechanical integrity of the casing in an existing well at or around
3000' away without cement behind pipe in EOG's proposed injection interval. OXY would
feel most comfortable to be afforded time (90days) by EOG to squeeze cement behind pipe
in that interval to avoid possible future environmental issues and/or costly repairs.
This request is made in good faith and as a precautionary measure.
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If anyone at EOG Resources should have any gquestions, concerns, or comments to this email
you may contact myself at the information provided below or Brent Sonnier at 713-366-5654

Regards,

Jereme W. Robinson
Regulatory Analyst

OXY USA Inc.

OXY USA WTP LP

5 Greenway Plaza, Suite 110
Houston, TX 77046

Ofc: 713.366.5360

Fax: 713.985.1965

jereme robinson@oxy.com




